e Please note that any information submitted with your planning
application will be made available for public viewing.

e The Law governing the Planning System is set out in the Planning and Development Act 2000, as
amended and the Planning and Development Regulations 2001, as amended.

This Planning Pack is updated regularly. However, as legislation is updated, it may not be
possible at all times to update the pack immediately. In this regard, if any specific sections of
the planning pack require clarification, please contact the planning front counter or
alternatively, telephone 057 9357414,

e The Planning Pack is also available on the Council’s web site at;
http://www.offaly.ie/eng/Services/Planning/How to Make a Planning Application/Guide to
Making a Planning Application/Download Planning Information Pack.html

In addition to the documents contained in this pack, additional information (e.g List of current
plans within Offaly, such as County Development Plan 2014 - 2020, Department of the
Environment, Community & Local Government Guidelines, Part V) can be obtained from the
above web page.

e If your application relates to the establishment or expansion of a business, please contact the
Local Enterprise Office (LEO) in County Council Buildings, Aras an Chontae, Charleville Road,
Tullamore, Co. Offaly (call 057 93 57480 or email info@Ileo.offalycoco.ie). LEO provides advice,
information and support to local enterprises.

https://www.localenterprise.ie/offaly
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